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Removing the option of mail-in voting is a terrible idea. To do this would 

disproportionately suppress the voting ability of the disabled and elderly communities, 

and make voting more difficult for all Oregon citizens who work long hours or don’t 

live close to a polling office and don’t have reliable transportation. We have a good 

system that makes voting more accessible for elderly people, disabled people and 

the working class as a whole who may not have the job flexibility to request time off 

so they can visit a polling location. 


